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From: alanrburt . <alan.r.burt@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 22, 2015 5:17 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: The flag.

My name is Alan Burt. I just wanted too voice my opinion about yiur recent desision too bring the confederate 

battle flag down. 

Your spineless. Your a terrible governor. You dont know your southern history and obviously hate any southern 

heritage you may have. You seem too cave too peer pressure and i hope you never get elected anywhere ever 

again. 

Thank you. 

Alan  


